
 

 

 
 

WV Nursing Facility PAS  
 
TO:  WV Nursing Facility Providers 

FROM:  Kepro & BMS 

DATE:  02/01/2021 

RE:  ATREZZO 

 
Kepro will start using a new web platform (Atrezzo) for Nursing Facility PAS 
submission starting on March 1, 2021. Kepro’s current system (C3) will no longer 
be accessible to providers as of 2.26.2021 at 6:00PM. Kepro is excited to share the 
new web platform with providers across the state.  
 
Kepro will conduct initial and ongoing training of the new Atrezzo system.  
Attendance by all current system users and all staff who will access the new system 
is required. Initial training dates available for providers include:  
 

 February 17th, 2021 9:00 AM – 11:00 AM 

 February 17th, 2021 1:00 PM – 3:00 PM 

 February 19th, 2021 9:00 AM – 11:00 AM 

 February 19th, 2021 1:00 PM – 3:00 PM 

All providers are required to register for the training. 
 

Click here to register 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6161704/Registration-Form 
 
It is vital that users gain an understanding of the new system’s features. This will 
ensure request are completed accurately and timely. Kepro will provide technical 
assistance and guidance to all users/providers throughout the transition.  
 
Any questions or concerns may be emailed to WVPAS@kepro.com 

 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6161704/Registration-Form
mailto:WVPAS@kepro.com

